
 

 

 

Prakriti Programme at HFRI Shimla   

 

#Prakriti Program # 38 students along with five faculty members of Government Senior Secondary 

School, Kot Beja, District Solan, H.P., visited HFRI, Shimla on 10th January, 2023. On this occasion, Dr. 

Vinod Kumar, CTO, made a detailed presentation on R&D activities of the Institute. Dr. Sandeep Sharma, 

Director In-charge, highlighted importance of the tree planting for conservation of natural resources and 

sustainable development. During the interaction session all the queries of the students were satisfied by 

Dr. Sandeep Sharma, Dr. Jagdish Singh and Dr. Joginder Singh, CTO. Thereafter, students were taken to 

different laboratories and Technology Demonstration Centre, where, they were given hands on training 

about some of the scientific instruments like pH meter, microscope, spectrophotometer, etc.   On behalf 

of the school, Sh. Arun Kumar Sharma, Lecturer thanked Director, Scientists, officers and technical staff 

of the institute for giving students an opportunity to know about the Research and Extension activities 

of the HFRI, Shimla. 

 

 

 

 

  



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



  
 

 



 
 


